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 Call for Papers








The Genocide Education and Prevention Project (GEAPP), a collaboration between George Mason University and Montclair State University, invites abstract proposals from scholars and other professionals interested in innovative approaches to genocide education and prevention as well opportunities for bridging the gap between the two. Genocide education includes, but is not limited to: curriculum development, public memorials, and media/journalistic reporting. Genocide prevention includes, but it is not limited to: early warning systems, remote sensing, and judicial proceedings. The call is open to all disciplines and countries.





The two and a half-day meeting of twelve participants will be hosted 20 miles from New York City, New York at Montclair State University in Montclair, New Jersey, USA July 24-26, 2017. The meeting will include panel presentations (open to the public), an opening lecture, guest speakers, and a site visit. GEAPP will provide food and on-campus lodging for the duration of the conference, and participants are responsible for the cost of transportation to and from Montclair State University. A second meeting will be hosted 20 miles from Washington, D.C., USA at George Mason University in Virginia the spring or summer of 2018. Participation in both meetings is desirable but not required. A selection of meeting papers will be the basis for a collaborative publication submission.





Abstract proposals should be no more than 500 words and submitted to geapp@montclair.edu by no later than 11:59pm EST on March 1, 2017 in PDF format. Please include your name, title, affiliation, a short biography, and an e-mail address with your abstract. Notifications will be e-mailed mid-March 2017. Please send inquiries to: geapp@montclair.edu.
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